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Latest Updates from WA Government: 
 

 

(Issue No. 2-2022)  
 



 

 

 

 
 
What Chung Wah Community Care is doing: 
 

• Refreshing a new COVID training for all staff.  

• Staff will go through a COVID-19 heath check before providing services and call each client/participant 
to go through the COVID-19 health check.  

• All staff will be provided with RAT and have a RAT test when necessary. 

• All staff will be wearing a mask during service.  

• Due to COVID-19 safety requirements, service hours may need to be adjusted. 

How you can help to prevent the spread of coronavirus: 

 

• Continue to observe hand hygiene and cough etiquette. 

• Wear a mask when receiving service. 

• Watch the linked video to learn how to wear and remove a medical mask: 
https://www.health.gov.au/resources/videos/how-to-wear-a-mask 

• Inform Chung Wah CC if you are unwell, or yourself or family is required to self isolate. A charge may 
apply if there is a last minute cancelation of service. 

• Get tested when feeling unwell and symptomatic. 

• Video link to learn how to do a RAT test: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=K2xtmBw1BpY  

• Know your nearest PCR clinic. https://www.healthywa.wa.gov.au/COVIDclinics 
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